
June / September 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We would like to welcome your child to the second grade. In order to prepare your child for
the 2023-2024 school year, we are asking you to please purchase the supplies listed below:

Bring in on September 7th: Bring in on September 8th:

● 5 marble notebooks ● 2 rolls of paper towels
● 1 SMALL bottle of Elmer’s glue ● 2 boxes of tissues
● Safety scissor ● 1 container of baby wipes
● One (1) fabric pencil pouch ● 1 package Freezer Gallon or Quart Bags
● 1 set of headphones (not earbuds) ONLY: Ziploc or Hefty, no sliders please
● 1 box of 24 crayons
● 1 ruler for home (inch/centimeter)
● 1 pack multi color highlighters
● 1 small box of markers
● 1 package of dry erase markers
● 2 packages of sharpened pencils
● 2 plastic pocket folders w/fasteners

Please be sure to label all supplies with your child’s name and class. This is a general list for
incoming second grade students. In September, you may receive a list for a few additional items. Thank
you in advance for your cooperation. Have a happy, healthy and safe summer. We are looking forward to
meeting you and your child on September 7th.

Sincerely,
The 2ndGrade Teachers


